
 
 

Wednesday 8 July 2022 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

I am writing to you to inform you that this will be my final term as CEO of Veritas MAT. I will 

be forming my own company from September 2022 to support trust and school leaders. I 

am really pleased to let you know that our new CEO will be Kerry Jordan-Daus. Kerry brings 

a host of experience to the role and has worked in both schools and university. Kerry will 

start her post as CEO from September 2022. 

Mundella Primary School joined Veritas Multi Academy Trust in the autumn of 2021. It has 

been a privilege to lead the trust during the past years and to see how Mundella Primary 

School has continued to grow as a happy school where children thrive. As the trust moves to 

welcome Kerry as your new CEO, I and the trustees are confident that the values of ensuring 

all our children receive an irresistible education will continue at Mundella Primary School. I 

leave the trust with so many happy memories from my time at Mundella Primary School; 

from the joyful singing in assembly to the conversations I have with the amazing pupils in 

the classes and corridors.  

In the meantime, I wish you all well as your children move through to their final term for 

this academic year. Whether your child is starting their education journey in our early years 

class, or is about to move to their secondary school, I wish you and them every happiness 

and success in their future. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

 

Graham Chisnell 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


